-0

(S

A
N
N
D

From: Scott Nichols [mailto:scott@tarmusa.com]

Sent: Wednesday, November 20, 2013 3:49 PM

To: Bernstein, Barbara

Subject: A few more thoughts about commercial pellet boiler rebate

Hello again,

I wonder about having the PUC collect just a few building performance metrics as a pre-condition of
application. For instance:

e Existing expenditures in $/ building area and/or volume
e Existing thermal consumption in Btu/ building area and/or volume
e Proposed above metrics after pellet boiler conversion

The PUC has now received numerous proposals for grants for commercial pellet boilers since
2008. There is a lot of benchmark data available there in the applications alone, but the PUC also has a
right to ask what the current metrics are.

I will want all of the applications and scoring for past commercial pellet boiler rebate proposals at some

point. The New Hampshire Wood Energy Support Team can use the proposals to help future users of
biomass to craft their own plans whether or not they ever go for rebates.

Feeling good about wood,

Scott Nichols

Tarm USA, Inc.

P.O. Box 285

4 Britton Lane

Lyme, NH 03768
800-782-9927 x- 102
www.woodboilers.com




